THIRD REGULAR MEETING OF MIAMI VALLEY FOLK DANCE COUNCIL

Place: Dick Claire's house.
Attending: Joanne Dombrowski, Louise Van Vliet, Sam Ballinger, Dick Clair
and Gitta Reck.

The meeting was called to order and minutes of the last meeting were read and
approved. The treasurer reported a balance of $2,290.32. Bills he had to pay
were $255.00 for the use of the church, $65.10 for maintenance of the pavilion
and $58.83 to Ed Anderson for indexing the records.

Joanne reported that she went to a Miami Valley Dance Council meeting.The cost
of the pavilion floor repair was discussed. Our club will pay $660.00 towards
the full amount; payments of $27.50 will start Aug. 1, 1987. Council will put
recommendations before the General Membership at the January 1988 meeting.

The club could raise membership fees for two years, or we might have enough
money from the fall workshop to pay the $660.00.

Joanne also learned that our club needsto clean the pavilion in January 1988.

FALL WORKSHOP NOV 7 & 8, 1987

Grace Wolff reported that she was able to contact Dick Crum and he promised to
come.

Louise and Dick will work on publicity for the workshop.

Council decided to have a poster with informantion of the work shop in the
pavilion in September.

We will need a flyer with breakdown of prices etc. to mail to other clubs
soon.

A Tist of people of "who is going to do what" is needed.

Sam will pay Burkhart Center 10 days prior to Nov. 7, 1987.

Aug. 23, 1987 Miami Valley Dance Council Picnic and dancing at Carillon Park.
Members of the Miami Valley Folk Dancers will take part in the dancing.

We will hand out flyers for our OPEN HOUSE OCT 15, 1987 and the November
Workshop at the picnic.

The Waynesville Sauerkraut Festival is Oct. 10, 1987. Flyers for the Open
House and Workshop will be handed out at the festival.

Joanne said that there would be a News Letter next week.
Meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
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